
 

 

 

 

Indoor Cricket New Zealand Masters November 2014 Newsletter                  

Well what a busy month October has been the Open’s World 

Cup was held at Hutt Indoor Sports Wellington and the Masters 

held an Invitational tournament at the same time which an 

invitational Singapore side attended along with Northern, 

Northern 45’s, Central and a Prime Ministers Team made up 

from Southern, Central and Northern.  

Central were the winners of the tournament. (Pictured above) Nicki came across from Australia and 

was a huge help with all the teams so a big thank you (pictured below with Buka) 
 

Indoor Cricket New Zealand Masters (ICNZ Masters) held its inaugural AGM during the Invitational 

Masters Tournament (minutes will be available shortly). We are now an incorporated Society!!!  

The board members and emails are: 

David Caldwell -  Northern - David.Caldwell@allblackstours.com  

Edward Isaacs - Central - edward.isaacs@sharenz.com  

Michael Stocker – Southern – stockermj@gmail.com   

Tony Watkins – Chairman- awatkins@iaateam.com  

We received our invite to the 2015 Australian Masters Championships – Sat May 23 – Sat May 30 at 
Ultimate Indoor Sports, Silverwater, Sydney, NSW 
Grades:      Ladies: Over 30      Men:     Over 30, Over 35, Over 40, Over 45, Over 50 
 

We have indicated to Cricket Australia that we will definitely have 

4 sides plus we would see if we had more interest from other 

Masters. The sides we have pencilled in are Northern 40’s, 

Northern 45’s, Central 40’s and Southern 40’s. Other possible 

teams that are being looked into could come from Northern 

Ladies, Northern 30’s, Central 35’s and even a possible Northern 

50’s Team, if there are other teams from Southern, Central or 

Northern regions please don’t hesitate to contact your board member and make them aware. 

We have sent out the Coaches and Manager Expression of interest for the 

Australian State Championships this closes on the 5th December 2014. If 

you are interested or know someone who is and don’t have the application 

form please email Tony for a copy awatkins@iaateam.com  

Our Next Board Meeting is on the 8th December 2014 and will be putting a 

short list to ICNZ for them to ratify the coaches and managers appointments. We have already put 

some funding applications in and are working on others to try and get funding before Christmas. 

Any Queries I can be contacted on 021 790 499  

Cheers   Tony Watkins 

Chairman Masters Indoor Cricket 
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